
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
November 2022   
   
 
 
Dear Parent/Guardian   
  
 
As your son/daughter is now in Year 10 they are beginning to sit GCSE examinations which will count towards their 
overall Year 11 result in certain subjects. We would, therefore, like to invite you to attend an information 
evening at Ysgol Aberconwy on Tuesday 29th November. The evening will run from 4.45 - 5.30pm and will involve 
a number of short presentations from key staff involved with Year 10, including the English and Science 
departments. We hope that this will give you a clear understanding of how you, and your families, can best 
prepare for the year ahead.  
                                                                                                                                                                                         
   
If you would like to attend the evening, then please register your attendance by clicking on the link and completing 
the short form - https://forms.office.com/r/NhabjdNpup.  
  

We look forward to working closely with you and your child to ensure that they meet their full potential.    
  
Yours faithfully   
   
 
Mrs Gaynor Murphy  
 
Deputy Headteacher & English Teacher 
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